
Alexandria Highway Advisory Committee 
April 8, 2015 Minutes 

 

 

 

Members Present:  Dennis Ford, Donald Beaulieu, Ronald MacLean,  
Also Present:  Donald Sharp, Jeffrey Cantara 
 
The meeting came to order at 6:00 p.m.   

 

• There was discussion regarding the purchase of a new truck for the highway department.   Several quotes were 
discussed.  The HAC members recommended the purchase of a 4 wheel drive, 35000 GVW truck. 

• There was discussion regarding leasing a new truck.  Mr. Cantara said that he would request that the Selectmen 
transfer the money budgeted for Bridges to be used for the lease payment. 

• The status of the current Highway Department vehicles was reviewed.   Several of the trucks need significant 
repairs. 

• There was discussion around a suggestion that the town could save money by making some of the Class V roads 
in town with just one house Class VI roads. 

• The Committee made the decision to meet on a monthly basis. 
  

 
The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted, Jennifer Dostie 
 


